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Dear friends and family,

This summer, I have the exciting opportunity to serve as an 
Intern with Cadence International. Cadence is an evangelical 
mission agency dedicated to reaching U.S. and foreign 
military personnel and their families with the good news 
of Jesus Christ. Founded in 1954, Cadence’s mission is “to 
share the gospel and our lives with the military community.” 

I will work with Cadence Student Ministries, which 
reaches military students in grades 6–12 through 
relationships and programs designed to help them become 
disciples of Christ. Impacted by frequent moves and 
continual transition, military students are often spiritually 
receptive and eager for meaningful relationships. As I serve 
these teens, I will be equipped to teach the Bible, lead 
small groups, plan an outreach event, and develop fruitful 
relationships with them.

I will partner with local Cadence staff, Zach and Kara Kelly, 
who lead the Protestant Youth of the Chapel (PYOC) at 
Kadena Air Base on the island of Okinawa, Japan. Kadena’s 
PYOC is a vibrant community of 6th–12th graders 
pursuing Jesus together through Bible study and rich 
fellowship. An important part of the the Kadena ministry is 
the Encounter Cafe, a coffee house that provides a safe and 
welcoming atmosphere where students can engage with one 
another, develop strong bonds with other young believers, 
and grow in the Lord together.

I have chosen to serve with Cadence because I have always 
been interested in missions, and ministry to the military was 
a completely new and intriguing idea to me. I have a lot of 
family and friends who have been or are in the military. God 
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has placed this opportunity on my heart, and I am truly 
excited to meet and develop relationships with the students 
at Kadena! I also look forward to experiencing and navigating 
new cultures—both Japanese and military cultures.

My internship cannot be done alone, though. I need prayer 
and financial partners. Would you consider joining me? I 
need to raise a little over $12,000 by May 1 to participate in 
this unique ministry opportunity. This amount includes all 
my travel and ministry expenses, as well as a small salary. A 
response slip is attached to this letter, which you can use to 
let me know if you will pray for me and/or give financially. 
You can also give online at Cadence.org/Blank. 

I will be sending out regular prayer requests and ministry 
updates through email. If you would like to receive these 
updates, you can sign up by talking to me or emailing 
emptycupministry@gmail.com. I would love to keep you 
informed on how my internship is going. 

Thank you for your support and prayers!
Noah John Blank
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